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LETTER DATED 28 JULY 1976 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF BENIN 
TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY - 

COUNCIL 

I have the honour to request that in the course of the current discussion in 
the Security Council concerning the complaint by Zambia against South Africa am 
invitation under rule 39 of the provisional rules of procedure be extended to 
Mr. 0. T. Emvula, Deputy Chief Representative of the South West Africa People's 
Organization (SWAPO) of Namibia. 

I request that this letter be circulated as a document of the Security Council. 

(Sitwed) Thomas S. BOYA 
Permanent Representative of Benin 

to the United Nations 

76-14723 


